Berkhout, Keith
“

From: Andy Melka <andy@horizonpow.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 2:23 PM
To: Berkhout, Keith

Cc: Joe Borkowski; blair

Subject: EX: Alexander Farm Solar

Hi Keith,

I wanted to follow up after the meeting last week on the 12th. We were quite surprised by the neighbors’
opposition given our previous outreach and their lack of response to that earlier outreach. We unequivocally
attempted to contact everyone in the area, and have the records to show it. In addition, we had further
discussions with them on the night of the 12" after the meeting ended. That said, given the feedback from the
meeting and after, we would like to delay this matter for a month or more while we and the landowner discuss
with the neighbors the issues aired, and consider ways to mitigate concerns in a fair manner. Thus, we request
that this project be removed from the October ZBA agenda and remain paused until further notice.

Thank you,
Andy

Andy Melka

Director, Development - Horizon Solar Power
716-218-0656

312-972-5055




